Gonzalez, Christine K - DNR (Kim)

From: Tekler, Lindsay M - DNR

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 10:14 AM

To: Cathryn Hanson

Cc: Tim Drake; Tracy Brunner; Gonzalez, Christine K - DNR (Kim); Minser, Amy J - DNR; Spears, Laura E -
DNR; Callan, Benjamin S - DNR; Mednick, Adam C - DNR

Subject: Enbridge Line 5 Relocation DNR Stormwater Permit Application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged
Categories: Utilities
Hi Cathryn,

Christine (Kim) Gonzalez is currently out of the office for a few weeks, therefore | am sending this email on her
behalf.

On September 23, 2020 the department received your application for coverage under the Construction Storm Water
General Permit (WPDES #WI-S067831-5). The department is in the process of drafting an Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) for the proposed Enbridge Line 5 Wisconsin Segment Relocation project, and the storm water permit
application has been placed on hold because it cannot be fully evaluated until after the EIS process has been completed.

While the application is on hold, the department will review the application materials provided and may request
additional information necessary to determine project compliance. The department will notify you in writing of any
additional information required.

Pursuant to s. NR 216.44(1) Wisconsin Administrative Code, the department is providing notice that the application has
been placed on hold to allow time for application review and to finalize the EIS.

Thanks,

Lindsay Tekler

Energy Project Liaison

Office of Energy - https://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Sectors/Energy.html
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W Clairemont Avenue

Eau Claire, WI 54701

Cell: (608) 535-2602

Email: Lindsay.Tekler@wisconsin.gov

We are committed to service excellence.
Please visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.




